
 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Selectmen 
Budget Workshop 
Saturday, January 28, 2017 
9am Brooklyn Town Hall 
 
Present: Rick Ives, Joe Voccio, Bob Kelleher and Sherry Holmes 
 

1. Call to Order: Mr. Ives called the meeting to order at 9:00am. 
2. Public Comment: None 
3. Discussion on 2017-18 Budget: Initial budget discussion held on the following departments: 

Board of Finance; Board of Selectmen; Administration; Assessor; Revenue Collector; Legal 
Counsel; Town Clerk; Land Use; Planning & Zoning; Zoning Board of Appeals; Probate; Town Hall; 
Central Supplies; Ethics; Board of Assessment Review; Patrol Services; Emergency Services; 
Building Office; Animal Control; Fire Marshal; and Roads & Drainage. Next workshop will be held 
February 4th. 

4. Public Comment: None 
5. Adjourn: Joe Voccio made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Bob Kelleher seconded the motion. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:05pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Ives 
First Selectman 


